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 Public Holidays for 

Christmas/New Year 

Thursday 1st January 

Friday 2nd January 

There will be no charge for these 

days. 

 

School 

All pre-school children 

should be enrolled at 

their chosen school in 

January. Please 

contact your school to 

confirm their 

enrollment dates. 

 

Nursery Funding 

Could all parents be aware that the 

funding for the pre-school and ante 

pre-school children will start again on 

Monday 5th January. Fees will be 

adjusted to accommodate this. Funding 

codes will be sent to parents of all 

children who receive funding. Failure 

to hand in your code will result in the 

withdrawal of funding for your child. 

 

Policy 

Please find attached a copy of our Complaints and Compliments 

Policy. We would welcome any comments or suggestions you may have 

regarding this policy. Parental engagement is an important aspect of 

nursery life as it allows us to meet your expectations and provide 

the best possible care for your child.  Please feel free to speak to a 

member of staff if you have any comments or suggestions. 

 

Healthy Recipe 

Please find attached 

a copy of a healthy 

recipe for you and 

your child to make 

and enjoy. 

 

Attendance 

Children who only 

attend the nursery for 

their funded sessions 

are not due in on Mon 

9th Feb, Tue 10th Feb 

and Wed 11th Feb. 

 

Funding 

Could all parents please be 

aware that there will only be 

2 government funded sessions 

on the week commencing 9th 

February. Fees for this week 

will be adjusted to 

accommodate this.  

 Children and Parents Questionnaires 

Over the next two weeks staff will be 

handing out Parent’s Questionnaires and 

Children’s Questionnaires consulting parents 

and children on their view of the nursery. 

Your participation in this would be much 

appreciated as it allows us to evaluate the 

service we provide and enables us to address 

any improvements suggested in our annual 

nursery Improvement Plan. We are also 

grateful for your co-operation in discussing 

and completing the questionnaire with your 

child as the children’s answers will help us in 

evaluating the service and improving the 

quality of care and experiences we provide. 

 


